
 

 

Ref: IRD-PR-02-2024 

PRESS RELEASE 
PROPERTY TAX AMENDMENT 

 

The Inland Revenue Department (IRD) is pleased to announce significant amendments to the 
Property Tax Act, effective January 1, 2024. 
 
On February 14, 2024, the Property Tax (Amendment) Act, 2024 was enacted, bringing 
noteworthy changes to the existing Property Tax Act of 2015. The primary adjustment involves 
the exclusion of residential properties from the scope of property taxation under the act. As a 
result, properties classified as residential will no longer be subject to property tax, and property 
owners will not receive a demand notice for the 2024 financial year. 
 
It is crucial to understand that this exemption does not extend to residential properties 
categorized as long-term rental houses, apartments, or condominiums. Therefore, property tax 
will persist for improvements on land classified as residential and utilized for long-term rental 
purposes, such as leased or rented residential properties. 
 
Section 53(1)(k) of the Property Tax (Amendment) Act specifies that any outstanding tax, tax 
arrears, interest, or penalties for Property Tax assessed or pending assessment for the 2023 
financial year or any prior years, as outlined in the Act, will remain due and payable. 
 
Property owners with outstanding balances are strongly encouraged to promptly contact the IRD 
Compliance and Collection Unit. Our team is dedicated to addressing your concerns and assisting 
in arranging settlements or establishing suitable payment plans. 
 
To streamline the process, the IRD provides an Online Portal designed for a user-friendly and 
effective experience. We encourage all property owners to visit www.services.gov.ai and sign up 
for access to the Online Portal. This platform enables you to effortlessly view and manage your 
tax account and obligations. 
 
For additional information or assistance, please contact the IRD at (264) 497-8334, email 
inlandrevenue@gov.ai, or visit our office between the hours of 8:00 am and 3:00 pm. 
 
We appreciate your cooperation and understanding as we strive to enhance the tax system for 
the benefit of the Anguillan community.  
 
Regards, 

 
 

Lonnie Hobson (Mr) 
Comptroller, Inland Revenue Department 
20th February, 2024 


